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Presidents  Message 

 
 
I, Editor, am writing Steve's message for him.  He is 
completely overwhelmed with obligations and is 
frustrated enough to give up as our leader if 
someone does not step up for the Vice President 
position. 
 
When Steve told us initially that the only way he 
would be able to handle the Presidency is with a lot 
of support from members, we assured him that we 
would provide that support.  And in spite of the 
huge demands on his time, he has given us much 
more than a leader is expected to provide. 
 
The way I understand it, the VP's primary 
responsibilities are scheduling demonstrators for the 
meetings.  You would help the Pres. structure, plan 
and organize meetings.  And you would coordinate 
with other officers and leaders of the club. 
 
So, please consider volunteering to be our V.Pres. 
I believe I can safely say that other members will 
assist you. 
 
See you at the meeting tonight. 
 
Jim Mason 

 
Turn Safely...wear your helmet 
 

July program 
Steve has a couple of videos that he will share with 
members tonight. 
 
  
June program 

 
Jim Mason showing how he turns a three legged 
bowl.  The bowl will be presented to the club 
tonight for it to sell as a fundraiser. 
 
 
 



 
Club Activities for 2018….. 
 
Monthly Club Meetings - 1st Mondays 
  
 Monday, July 2nd 
 Monday, August 6th 
 
Monthly Turn-ins - 4th Saturdayss 
 Turn-ins are suspended during the months  
 of June, July, and August 
Next turn-in will be September 22nd 
 
 
Tuesday Evening Workshop 
 Tuesdays prior to the Sat. turn-ins 
  Tuesday, July 24th 
 
Market Place, Clarksville Square 
 June  2nd, 16th, & 30th 
 July 14th & 28th 
 Aug. 11th, & 25th 
 Sept. 15th & 29th 
 Oct. 13th  
 
 
 
 
 

Show 'n Tell 
 
Jim Mason 

 
19' Natural Edge Maple Platter 
 
 
 

 
 
Mike Canfield 

 
Four Crosses finished with Lemon Oil 
 
Mike Canfield 

 
Salad Bowl "in the rough" 
 
Mike Canfield 

 
Salad Bowl "in the rough" 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Patrick 

 
Sycamore Beverage Vessel 
 
Mike Patrick 

 
Motorcycle Ink Pen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Powers 

 
Three Legged Stool 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Tuckessee Woodturners 

June 4, 2018 Club Meeting Minutes 
 

The June 2018 Tuckessee Woodturners Club Meeting was called to order by President Steve 
Sabinash at 7:00 pm on Monday June 4th at the FOP Lodge 2576 North Ford Street in 
Clarksville TN.   
 
President Steve thanked the club members for helping at Eddie Davidson’s funeral.  Eddie was 
an active member and officer of the club who will be greatly missed. 
 
A report was given on the Downtown Farmer’s Market held last weekend.  Our area is located 
on the bottom level, first two stalls.  We are signed up for schedule B which includes the 
following dates: 

June 16th 

June 30th 

July 14th 

July 28th 

August 11th 

August 25th 

September 15th 

September 29th 

October 13th  
 

President Steve has received information on the Frolic on Franklin event.  He will take care of 
arrangements to reserve space for us at that event. 
 
Treasurer Bob Forsythe reported the club bank balance is $1,117.20. 
 
With the loss of Eddie, the club is without a vice-president.  President Steve asked that anyone 
willing to assume those duties for the rest of the year to please contact him. 
 
John Duzan reminded us that the Dickson club is planning a youth wood turning event in 
conjunction with the YMCA July 12th – 14th.  The Dickson club is looking for turning instructors, 
demonstrators, and general help.  A signup sheet was circulated.  If you are interested in 
helping and did not sign up, please contact John.  Our club will provide lathes and face shield 
as needed. 
 
Jim Mason brought in several tool catalogues that were passed out to members who wanted 
them. 
 



President Steve reminded us the Saturday turn-ins will be suspended for the remainder of the 
summer.  They will start up again in the fall.  The Tuesday evening learning sessions will 
continue to be held through the summer. 
 
Each meeting, members bring in projects they have been working on and show them during 
“Show & Tell”.  Items displayed this month included: 
 
Jim Mason -  A live edge Water Maple Bowl. 
 
Mike Patrick - Sycamore Beverage Vessel. 
 Motorcycle Ink Pen. 
 
Mike Canfield - Two Bowls “In the rough”. 
 Four Crosses finished with Lemon Oil. 
 
Tim Powers - Stool. 
 
The program was presented by our own Jim Mason who showed us how he makes three leg 
Bowls and Vases.  Jim likes the projects he makes to be a little different from what others are 
selling.  Along this line, he became interested in the Three Leg Bowls.  He shared several tips 
and trick with us.  Among the items he demonstrated was a small pneumatic saw he 
purchased from Harbor Freight. 
 
Thanks Jim for an interesting and informative presentation! 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. 
Charles B. Wall 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Woodturning Clubs of Interest… 

 
American Association of Woodturners 

www.woodturner.org 
 

Tennessee Association of Woodturners 
Nashville, TN     www.tnwoodturners.org 

 
Duck River Woodturners Club, 

Columbia, TN   www.duckriverwoodturners.com 
 

Tri-State Woodturners Club 
Chattanooga, TN  www.tristatewoodturners.com 

 
Blue Grass Area Woodturners 

Lexington, KY     
www.bluegrassareawoodturners.org 

 
Louisville Area Woodturners 

Louisville, KY   
www.louisvilleareawoodturners.org 

 
 

Cumberland Woodturners 
 

Crossville, TN    
www.cumberlandwoodturners.com 

 
 

Smokey Mountain Woodturners 
Knoxville, TN  

smokeymountainwoodturners.org 
 

West Tennessee Woodturners 
Jackson, TN      www.tristatewoodturners.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuckessee Woodturners 
Board Officers, Directors & Chairmen 
 
President  - – Steve Sabinash     931 221 0603 

ssabinash@gmail.com 
 

Vice President - Eddie Davidson 
 
Secretary  - Charles Wall    931 624 3716 

wallc@apsu.edu 
 
Treasurer  - Bob Forsythe  031 241 0342 
  rmforsythe@charter.net 
 
Website Author - Ben Ferguson  970- 219 3983 
  bferuson@fiagis.com 
 website address tuckessee .Org  
 
Editor - Jim Mason jmason@newwavecomm.net 

270 885 0069 (office) 270 484 0571 cell 
 
                               
             Our Club Website 
                  www.tuckessee.org 

 
                    Our Location 
      2576 N. Ford Street (New Providence) 
                Clarksville, TN   37040 
 

Contact the Editor 
       Email – jmason@newwavecomm.net 
 
        Directions to Club Meeting Place 
 
FROM THE SOUTH:: Take N. 2nd Street north 
onto Hwy 41A (Providence Blvd), Turn Right on 
Market St, Turn Right on Chapel St, Turn Left on 
North Ford St. About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
FROM THE NORTH: From Hwy 41A (Providence 
Blvd) turn left on Chapel St  About  ¼ mi. turn left 
on North Ford St.  About ½ mi. rd turns hard right, 
continue about ½ mile to the last building on the 
Left. (F.O.P. Lodge) 
 
Regardless of which route you take you will think 
you are lost before you arrive
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